
 
 
 
Proposal No: 20 
Title: Opacity 
PI: Caden Manson 
Email: cmanson@andrew.cmu.edu 
 
December 16, 2016 
 
Dear Caden, 
 
Thank you for submitting your proposal “Opacity” to the Berkman Faculty Development Fund.   
 
Your proposal was well received by the review committee.  As a result, we are pleased to offer you 

$3,000 of Berkman Faculty Development Funds for your initiative. Please note that due to an 
overwhelming amount of budget requests, we are able to fund a reduced percentage of what you 
requested. Instructions on how to access your funds will be sent shortly after January 1, 2017. 
 
The Berkman review committee commends your project. It is an interesting and forward thinking 
project.  The committee recommends that the work be examined to determine the impact on the CMU 
student population. 
 
As noted in the Berkman Faculty Development Guidelines, recipients are required to submit a summary 
report and documentation at the conclusion of the funding period for their projects. More information 
can be found at the ProSEED website (http://www.cmu.edu/proseed/).  
 
Congratulations on your Berkman Faculty Development Fund award.  We welcome your feedback and 
questions on the application process.  Please direct questions/comments to proseed@andrew.cmu.edu.   
 
Warm Regards, 
 

Kathryn Roeder 
Vice Provost for Faculty 
Professor of Statistics & Computational Biology 
 
 

On behalf of the Berkman Faculty Development Fund Committee

http://www.cmu.edu/proseed/

